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Talawanda School District Hires  
Ed Theroux as New Superintendent 
 
The Talawanda Board of Education is pleased to announce that they have hired Ed Theroux as the new                  
Superintendent of Talawanda School District. Mr. Theroux will officially begin his new role with the               
Talawanda on August 1, 2018. He comes to the district with a vast set of experiences in education, and                   
has specific experiences that uniquely qualify him for the lead role in Talawanda.  
 
Mr. Theroux has most recently served as the ​Manager of Disability Education & Special Education               
Supervisor for The Great Oaks Career Center, and before that served as the ​Assistant              
Superintendent/Interim Superintendent ​for Princeton Schools. He has expertise in curriculum          
development, oversight for a large school construction project, and successful collaborations with a             
diverse group of organizations and stakeholders.  
 
Please join the Talawanda Board of Education and the Talawanda Leadership Team in welcoming Mr.               
Theroux to the community and to Talawanda School District! 
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